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FOR DISCUSSION: 

 

Subject:  Student Enrollment Projections 
 
Each year, the Administration shares student enrollment projections in order to 
provide context toward any potential recommendations for adjustments in staffing 
levels in the District.  Mr. Reiniche has prepared the projections for the Board this 
evening.  Based on the data, it appears the District is engaged in a slow growth 
process that was illustrated a couple years ago in the thorough demographic 
analysis completed by Dr. Charles Kofren.   
 
Total District enrollment was at 1235 students in 2012 and has increased to a high 
of 1412 students in September of this school year.  Month to month enrollment 
data is always made available to the Board of Education and public in the For Your 
Information section of each monthly Board meeting agenda.    
  
 


